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AGREEMENT BETWEEN 

 

THE WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

AND 

 THE CITY OF MILWAUKEE FIRE DEPARTMENT 

 
State Project I.D. 1060-05-92  

CONTRACT NO. 5 
2004 Traffic Mitigation 

Marquette Interchange Reconstruction 
 
This agreement is a one-time grant, made and entered into between the Wisconsin 

Department of Transportation (DEPARTMENT) and the City of Milwaukee Fire 
Department (CITY), to provide for services as described herein.  

 
The DEPARTMENT advises implementation of a comprehensive and cost effective 
traffic mitigation program that will help insure the safety, accessibility, and mobility for 

users of the Marquette Interchange while minimizing unsafe conditions.  To mitigate 
traffic impacts caused by the reconstruction of the Marquette Interchange, the 

DEPARTMENT will provide funding to the CITY for fire department staff services and 
support between April 1, 2004 and December 31, 2008 as specified in Attachment A: 
City of Milwaukee Fire Department - Cost Estimate. 

 
The staff services as provided by this agreement will initially allow for more dedicated 

staff at the Deputy Chief level to assist in responding to and mitigating incidents in 
construction zones, assist in development of a crisis communications plan, training, 
safety, and identification of risks.  

 
Basis of Payment 

 
The DEPARMENT will provide to the CITY a grant for these functions in the amount of 
$200,000.  Total reimbursement to the CITY for traffic mitigation measures under this 

agreement will not exceed $200,000 as detailed in Attachment A: City of Milwaukee Fire 
Department - Cost Estimate.  Billings shall be directed to the attention of David Nguyen, 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation, District 2, 141 NW Barstow Street, P.O. Box 
798, Waukesha, WI 53187-0798 and will include a statement of expenses supported by a 
description of items and services to be provided and expended.  

 
Notifications 

 
Other correspondence and notifications required under this agreement shall be given as 
follows: 
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Notice to the City:  Chief Bill Wentlandt     
City of Milwaukee Fire Department 

711 W. Wells 
Milwaukee, WI  53233 

(414) 286-8947 
wwentl@milfire.com 

 

Notice to the Department: David Nguyen 
    Marquette Interchange Project Manager 

    Wisconsin Department of Transportation, District 2 
    141 NW Barstow 
    Waukesha, WI  53187-0798 

    (262) 548-6725 
    david.nguyen@dot.state.wi.us 

 
    Manojoy Nag 
    Marquette Interchange Traffic Engineer 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation, District 2 
    141 NW Barstow 

    Waukesha, WI  53187-0798 
    (262) 548-6423 
    manojoy.nag@dot.state.wi.us  

 

 

APPROVED_____________________________________________________________ 
For the City of Milwaukee Fire Department      Date 
 

 
APPROVED_____________________________________________________________ 

For the Wisconsin Department of Transportation     Date 
 
 

APPROVED_____________________________________________________________ 
Governor, State of Wisconsin        Date 
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Attachment A: 

City of Milwaukee Fire Department 

Cost Estimate  

 

State Project I.D. 1060-05-92  
CONTRACT NO. 5 

2004 Traffic Mitigation 

Marquette Interchange Reconstruction 
 

 
FIRE DEPARTMENT STAFF SERVICES 

 

 
 

 

 

Total Estimated Cost:   $200,000 

 

Cost per Hour 
Total Staff 

Hours  
Total Cost 

$48.08 4160 $200,000 


